
Summitview Family, 

It’s been almost 2 years since we moved here from China. God opened a door for me to 
be a missionary to reach the international students at CSU. For the past year, our team, 
ISMDA (International Students Making Disciples of All Nations), has been able to con-
nect with students from 30+ countries. 

I enjoy meeting new people through international events on campus. At the same time, 
we are trying to develop a fun and loving community for international students to come 
play sports at our gym, share meals with families, study the Bible together... and eventu-
ally walk with them to explore a new spiritual journey.

Relationships and understanding are especially important when we try to introduce 
a brand new message to people from a different world. To be honest, I am distressed 
thinking about what Salvation could mean to these Muslims, Hindus or anyone who 
has a spiritual stronghold in front of them, and how much they would have to risk  
for it.

But we do see hearts opened in God’s timing. Please pray for me and our team to have 
the strength and wisdom in the relationships with those God puts in front of us. Pray 
for life breakthroughs and salvation! And for student leaders to rise up and reach  
more nations.

- April


